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February 23, 2018

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

comments@utc.wa.gov

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the PSE proposed changes. As a consumer for
many years, we have seen many changes, The most exciting change was the possibility of
clean energy, the use of wind and solar. How disapointed we were to learn that this latest
proposal included the building of an LNG terminal in Tacoma! Natural gas is not a clean
energy source! Not only that but PSE is considering adding to the Colstrip coal mines! This at
a time when solar and wind is costing less than these fossil fuel sources. This proposal does
not make sense.

On Wednesday, we also learned that there are details in the proposal which may not have been
as clear as they should be. The cost of the closing of the Colstrip mine will probably cost more
said one person. There was an implication that the LNG terminal has already been started
without the complete approval of an EIS for the site.

We also learned that the wind power out of Montana would be considerable and provide a
diverse source for our energy needs. We ask that you consider all of the points brought up the

215t of February.

Thank you.

Shirley and Mas Shimada
16023 74" Ave NE

Kenmore, WA 98028
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